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UC ANR Accelerated Hire: Waiver of Recruitment  

Hiring Manager (HM): 
Initiates a request: Submit 

Position Management 
Form, Org Chart

Unit Director: Reviews 
position request and 

accelerated PD, 
approves 

Validates funding, signs 
(routes to SWP Director as 

needed, if not, to RPM)
 1-3 Days

Reviews and approves 
request (as needed) 

Reviews funding, validates 
accounts and returns 

approval
 1-3 Days

Follows up, forwards to 
humanresources@ucanr.edu 

or creates ticket in HR 
Helpdesk: 

ucanrhelp.zendesk.com
1-3  Days

HR Partner: Approves 
request and submits to 
Position Administrator 

(PA), PA Creates position 
as needed.
 1-3 Days

HR Partner: 
Reviews 

application, creates 
salary analysis

1-2 Days

If needed, reviews 
approves salary 
analysis/budget.

1-10 Days

HR Partner: 
Provide salary 

approval
 1 Day

Contact applicant, 
offer position, 

validates start date.

HR Partner: Initiates 
pre-hire,

prepare back check, 
offer letter template, 

applicant pre-hire 
form                            

1-2 Days

Admin Staff/HM/Applicant: 
completes back check. Once 
clear signs offer letter for HM, 
submits pre-hire forms to HR                                           

Typically 5-10 Days

HR Partner: Follows up 
with the HM and 

Business Officer with 
final hire details. Closes 
recruitment. CC Payroll

1-2 Business Days

Exec. Dir. HR: Reviews 
salary analysis, 

approves if within 
delegation, sends for 

further approval if 
needed.                        
1-2 days

Applicant applies to 
position (Direct in TAM)  

Onboard new 
hire

HR Ops 
Validates 

personnel data, 
updates UCPath 

system                  
1-2 days 

UCPath Center 
reviews and 
processes  
position                      

3 -5 days

http://humanresources@ucanr.edu
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